
From: Mike Mike  
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 9:57 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] I'm against resignation and rezone the land.OP.21.010 and Z.21.014
 
I'm against resignation and rezone the land. Files - OP.21.010 and Z.21.014 
This is an area of 2-store houses and the area should remain this way. 28 store houses aren't
appropriate for this area.
Also, the city of Vaughan has already done weird projects. For example Viva (I haven't seen anyone
who isn't smiling on Viva because busses in the middle of the road stop traffic with
additional traffic lights and make additional road crossings for people who need the right side of the
street). Please don't do more weird projects such as this one where 28 store buildings are
projected to be in the area of 2-store houses.
If these buildings would be built in the HWY7 & HWY400 area these would be appropriate because
of the urban area there. 
Also, I'd like to speak in the meeting on Monday.
Thank you,
Michael Barenboim
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